
 
 

Celebrate October as Family History Month with OneGreatFamily.com  
 

October 13, 2008 (Springville, UT) – Millions of people are interested in learning more about 

their family history and preserving family information and memories for generations to 

come.  OneGreatFamily.com encourages these millions of people to celebrate their heritage 

during National Family History Month.  The United States Senate first recognized October as 

National Family History Month in 2003, urging Americans to set aside time "to encourage 

family history research, education, and the sharing of knowledge."  

President George W. Bush, in signing a Proclamation in support of Family History Month in 

2003, said, "Lessons in family lineage are often lessons in courage, endurance, and love. 

While tracing our roots can be challenging, the rewards can be great - affirming our pride in 

our history and keeping us mindful of the sacrifices of our forbears."  

OneGreatFamily.com echoes those sentiments by encouraging everyone to spend time this 

month in pursuing the discovery of their personal roots as a gift to future generations.  Join 

OneGreatFamily in celebrating Family History Month by working on your family tree. 

About OneGreatFamily.com 

OneGreatFamily.com offers the easiest and most complete service for quickly building a 

family tree.  This online genealogical service allows everyone to combine their knowledge 

and data in one huge, shared database.  A user can enter information about a handful of 

relatives, tap into a tree already published by another family history buff, and automatically 

extend their family tree by hundreds or even thousands of individuals.   

OneGreatFamily.com, L.L.C. was founded in 1999 by Alan Eaton with a vision to match and 

merge all of the separate family trees created by genealogists into one single unified 

worldwide family tree. Today more than 190,000,000 individuals have been submitted to 

OneGreatFamily.com in family trees. Users purchase access to the online service through 

annual, quarterly or monthly subscriptions. The company is privately held, based in 

Springville, Utah, and has approximately 25 employees.  
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